
December 26, 2000 

US Food & Drug Administration 
Dockets Management Branch 
5630 Fishers Lane Room 1061 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear Persons, 

RE: Docket Number 98P-015/CPl: Downed Cows 

We read of the USDA landmark policy to stop purchasing meat from Downed Cows. 

We’re relieved to read this because aside from bacterial and antibiotic effects on human 
consumers, there is the worry about death from Mad Cow Disease. We understand that 
downed animals at point of slaughter are dragged with chains or pushed with tractors, 
causing injuries. 

--_-_.-__-___-- _ 
ThiKa~i?painfuI subject but-1 bellme that e~clucimg~ them from- the--disassembly pianr- - -- --- - 
will renew people’s confidence in beef, or red meat as it is referred to. Improved 
conditions may help prevent animals collapsing at the stockyards and reduce the 
percentage of downed individuals. 

We trust that the FDA will prohibit slaughter of downed animals. 

Barbara P. Munves 
230 W 78th Street 
New York NY 10024 
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